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Dear Parents/Guardians,

I hope you all had a brilliant Summer. I’m pleased to say that Dance and Drama Club will be returning for a brand new academic year starting on Thursday 14th September 3:30-4:30pm.
The club will be £3 per week, paid half termly. The first half term will run for 7 weeks and so a total of £21 is due please. Please note that on Thursday 26th October, club will run at lunch time instead of after school due to a PTFA event.

Places are on a first come first serve basis so please drop me a message ASAP on the details in the letter below to secure your place and for details to make payment. The club is open to students in Reception right through to Class 4.

Many Thanks,

Georgia Holloway
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